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What do we want to do? 

 Last year (2016), a Christmas tree was kindly erected outside Carnon 
Downs Village Hall. It got a group of like minded people within the 
village talking and a group was formed to raise money to have a 
Christmas Tree in the village again not just for 2017 but for future 
years. 

 

 We are fundraising to enable the newly formed Carnon Downs 
Community Association to buy a Christmas Tree plus lights to 
decorate it with. We would also like to buy lights to display 
throughout the village too. 

 

 How many of you have been to places such as Mousehole, Angarrack 
and Cadgwith to see their fabulous Christmas Lights? Wouldn’t it be 
nice to see a great display up here in Carnon Downs. 



How do we 

propose to turn 

a dream into a 

reality? 

 The Carnon Downs Community 

Association (CDCA) are applying not 

just for funding from Feock Parish 

Council but also from other sources. 

 We plan on hosting a number of 

community events thoughout each year 

to be able to put on this display year 

after year. 

Summer BBQ 

Bake 

off 



The fun part…. The Grand 

Switch on 

 In order to get the community of Carnon Downs together, 

we plan on hosting a ‘Grand Switch on’ whereby we 

invite someone to switch on the Christmas Lights of 

Carnon Downs. 

 The plan is to have a get together whereby we will have 

a Santas Grotto for the kids, Mulled Wine, Mince Pies and 

Pulled Pork baps. 

 



The future 

 Obviously to build up a collection of Christmas Lights, it is 
going to take lots of time, lots of money and lots of patience.  
If we are successful in receiving any funding from Feock 
Parish Council towards our project, it is the start of this 
reality. 

 It may be that in 2017 we get a Christmas Tree, lights to 
decorate it and maybe one or two lights for the village. Each 
subsequent year we can add to this collection of lights and 
eventually build up to having a display that locals and visitors 
alike come to the village to see and to see what new lights 
have been added that year. 

 The photo to the right is an example of a light display it 
would be good to see in the village, obviously replacing 
Angarrack with Carnon Downs. 

Note: All pictures used in this presentation are  courtesy of Google. 


